
From: CAROLINE PERRY [mailto:cmperry1@btinternet.com]  
Sent: 25 March 2013 16:33 
To: communications@richmondinclusiveschools.org.uk 
Subject: St Stephen's Primary School - Admissions Policy 2014/15 

 
At the end of the eight week consultation period, all governors, having read the six objections to the 

Admissions Policy and after lengthy discussion, unanimously agreed the amended Admissions Policy. 
 

Caroline Perry 

Clerk to the Governing Body, St Stephen's Primary School 

 


